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Dustin Bell

From: Dustin Bell <dustin@enviropro.co.za>
Sent: Friday, 04 November 2016 3:33 PM
To: 'elangeni@702mail.co.za'
Cc: Chevy Smith (chevy@enviropro.co.za); Iain Jourdan (iain@enviropro.co.za)
Subject: Extension of Bombay Road located within the Msunduzi Local Municipality
Attachments: Bombay Road - 1 50 000 Map.pdf; Bombay Road Extension Signboard.pdf

Dear Councillor Dlamini 
 
Please see the attached notice regarding a basic assessment process that is underway within the Msunduzi Local 
Municipality, uMgungundlovu District Municipality.  
 
Please note we previously met with and notified Councillor Matiwane who at the time was the councillor for Ward 
35. If you require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
We will provide you with the draft BAR for comment when it is available. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Kind Regards 
Dustin Bell 

 
Cell                 084 657 4125 
Phone             031 765 2942 
Fax                  086 549 0342 
E-mail              dustin@enviropro.co.za  
 
 
 


